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August 4, 2022 
 
David & Glenda Henderson 
1273 Winged Foot Lane 
Denver, NC 28037 
 
Garvey & Co Ltd. David Garvey 
PO Box 935 
Durham, NH 03824 
 
Atlas Survey C. LLC 
Adam Fogg 
25 Nute Rd.  
Dover, NH 03824 

RE: 239-1.1-TC-21-2Sub (Owners: David & Glenda Henderson) Request by applicant 
for a 2-Lot subdivision Lot 1.1 would be 11.81 and Lot 1.2 would be 17.19 acres 
(Map 239, Lot 1.1) located off Franklin Pierce Highway in the Town Center (TC) 
Zoning District. 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Henderson: 

Pursuant to RSA 676:4-a, I(a), the Barrington Planning Board has revoked the conditional 
approval of a subdivision of property located off Franklin Pierce Highway (Map 239, Lot 1), 
owned by David and Glenda Henderson, which conditional approval was granted on June 7, 
2021, as well as the one-year extension of that approval, which was granted by the board on July 
19, 2022.   

Any party receiving this notice may request a hearing within 30 days, in which case a hearing 
with notice will be held prior to the revocation becoming final.   

This revocation may be appealed pursuant to RSA 677:15. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I can be reached via 
email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195. 

Sincerely, 

 
Vanessa Price, Town Planner 
Cc: File  
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